Cuban Foreign Ministry
Announces 2nd Meeting of U.S.-
Cuba Bilateral Commission

Havana, November 5 (RHC)- The 2nd Meeting of the U.S.-Cuba Bilateral Commission will be held on
November 10th in Washington, the Cuban Foreign Ministry (MINREX) said Thursday.

Talks will be presided over on the Cuban side by Josefina Vidal, general director of North America at
MINREX and on the U.S. side, Edward Alex Lee, Deputy Assistant Secretary of State for Western
Hemisphere Affairs.

During the exchange, the two sides will review the bilateral agenda agreed upon during the commission's
first meeting held on September 11th in Havana. They will also discuss other sensitive, unresolved
bilateral issues, including the lifting of Washington's blockade policy towards Cuba.

The MINREX note also announces that the 1st meeting of U.S. and Cuban government agencies on law
application and fulfillment will take place on November 9th in Washington, aimed at boosting cooperation
in those areas.
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